
Dear UCI community,

UCI is pleased to provide quality face coverings for students, staff, and faculty which comply with
the updated executive directive for face coverings on January 14, 2022. As the campus resumes in-
person instruction next week, distribution centers for KN95s and surgical masks have been
established to support updated face covering requirements.

Anteater Learning Pavilion
Monday - Thursday: 7 a.m. - 10:30 p.m.
Friday: 7 a.m. - 10 p.m.

Anteater Recreation Center (ARC)
Monday - Friday: 6 a.m. - 12 a.m.
Saturday: 8 a.m. - 9 p.m.
Sunday: 8 a.m. - 12 a.m.

Anteatery Dining Commons
Monday - Thursday: 7:15 a.m. - 10 p.m.
Friday: 7:15 a.m. - 8 p.m.
Saturday - Sunday: 9 a.m. - 8 p.m.

Brandywine Dining Commons
Monday - Thursday: 7:15 a.m. - 10 p.m.
Friday: 7:15 a.m. - 8 p.m.
Saturday - Sunday: 9 a.m. - 8 p.m.

Environmental Health & Safety (EHS)
Monday - Friday: 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.

FRESH Hub
Tuesday & Thursday: 1 p.m. - 4 p.m.
Wednesday: 11 a.m. - 4 p.m.
Friday: 11 a.m. - 3 p.m.

Med Sci C Stack loading dock
Monday - Friday: 7 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Natural Sciences 1, Room 2112
Monday - Friday: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m.

Student Center Information Desk
Monday - Friday: 8 a.m. - 8 p.m.

Student Center Parking Structure Kiosk
Monday - Friday: 7 a.m. - 7 p.m.

Student Housing Communities (including American Campus Communities (ACC))
Main housing office front desk

If a location is temporarily out of stock, please check other campus locations. Remember to check
location pick up times as hours are subject to change.

Environmental Health & Safety (EHS) has created a webpage dedicated to face coverings which
includes Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs). Please note the following:

Students and staff are not required to show any identification when picking up face coverings
during the facility’s business hours.
Students and staff are not required to take training to obtain surgical masks or KN95s.
Distribution is limited to five KN95s and 10 surgical masks per person per pick up to manage
supply inventory.

Due to the evolving nature of this pandemic, please frequently check UCI Forward to get the most
up-to-date information on COVID-19 and campus support services. Thank you for doing your part in
keeping our campus safe.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Coulon (he/him/his)
Interim Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancellor 
Division of Finance and Administration

https://uci.edu/coronavirus/executive-directives/executive-directive-face-coverings.pdf
https://ehs.uci.edu/public-health/covid-19/_pdf/signage/color/UCI21_Back-up_facecovering_8-5x11.pdf
https://ehs.uci.edu/public-health/covid-19/_pdf/signage/color/UCI21_Back-up_facecovering_8-5x11.pdf
https://ehs.uci.edu/public-health/covid-19/face-covering-distribution.php
https://ehs.uci.edu/public-health/covid-19/_pdf/face-coverings-faqs.pdf
https://uci.edu/coronavirus/
https://dfa.uci.edu/

